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Homicide Investigation 

 
150 Block of East Loop 820 NB SR 

 
FORT WORTH, Texas- On January 27, 2025, at approximately 7:02 p.m., East Division 
officers were dispatched to a traffic hazard call in the 150 block of Loop 820 NB SR. 
Upon arrival, officers discovered that the victim had a gunshot wound to his torso. The 
victim was transported to an area hospital for medical treatment but did not survive his 
injuries and was pronounced deceased. 

 
The Fort Worth Police Homicide Unit is investigating the circumstances surrounding this 
shooting. 

 
No arrests have been made at this time.  

 
The Tarrant County Medical Examiner will determine the manner, cause of death, and 
the identity of the deceased.  
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